

3401 E. 30th Street, Suite A Farmington, NM 87402 Office: (505) 324-9840 | Fax: (844) 833-2819 www.fms.k12.nm.us

April 2, 2024

To: Cody Diehl, Superintendent of Farmington Municipal Schools

From: Lisa Evans, Chief Procurement Officer

Re: Farmington Municipal Schools RFP 2024-04 Ancillary Professionals EPO

There were 7 respondents to the RFP. The review committee consisted of 4 District Personnel Each respondent was evaluated on capability, experience, technical approach, as well as strengths and weaknesses. The committee agreed to use 6 of the respondents in relation to their areas of expertise.

Recommendation:

Administration recommends the Superintendent and Board of Education approve the selection of Karen Nusser, Dr. Eric Powell, MIYO Health, Soliant, Unlimited Teletherapy, and BMSI to provide Ancillary Services for EPO for Farmington Municipal Schools.